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March 1, 2019 
 
 
 
AVISTA CORPORATION 
PATRICK EHRBAR 
1411 EAST MISSION 
SPOKANE, WA  99220 
 
 
RE: Docket No. ADV 923, Advice No. 19-01-G 
 
On February 11, 2019, Avista filed revised sheets for inclusion in its tariff, PUC OR  
No. 5.  Replacement sheets were filed on February 15, 2019. 
 
The primary purpose of this filing is to pass back the 2018 deferred portion of the 
benefits attributable to the revisions of the federal income tax code caused by the 
enactment of the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act signed into law on December 22, 2017.  This 
filing also includes a Less than Statutory Notice (LSN).   
 
In accordance with a decision of the Commission in the Public Meeting of February 26, 
2019, the attached sheets will become effective with service rendered on and after 
March 1, 2019. 
 
One receipted copy of each sheet is returned for your files. 
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